Minutes from the April 26, 2005 Student Technology Fee Committee meeting are as follows:
 
In Attendance: Committee members - Mike Asoodeh, Bea Baldwin, Donna Methvien, Brett Bova, Paul Donaldson, Adi Karisik, Ashley McKee, Aron Walker.  Bea Baldwin was proxy for Brad O'Hara. Also in attendance were Erik Johansen, Clarissa Schiro and Rosalyn Chauvin.  
   

The meeting began at 3:30 p.m. 
 
                     The March 17, 2005 meeting minutes were reviewed. A motion was made by Adi Karisik to approve the minutes. Dr. Bea Baldwin seconded the motion.  The vote was 9-0 in favor of approving this motion.
 
                     Reports on Action Items:
 
Small Project Proposal information – Dr. Asoodeh reported that the Small Project Proposal information has been revised to state that proposals are not to be submitted for furniture or supplies. 

 
                     Small Project Proposal Subcommittee recommendation – Dr. Asoodeh reported that the subcommittee is recommending approval of 6 small project proposals totaling $21,707.  A motion to approve these recommendations was made by Adi Karisik.  Brett Bova seconded the motion. The vote was 9-0 in favor of approving this motion.  

 
                     Surplus Computer Proposal Subcommittee recommendation – Donna Methvien reported that the subcommittee is recommending approval of 14 surplus computer proposals totaling 59 computers, 4 printers and 4 computer tables.  A motion to approve this recommendation was made by Dr. Bea Baldwin. Ashley McKee seconded the motion. The vote was 9-0 in favor of approving this motion.  

 
                     05-06 STF Budget  – Mike Asoodeh presented the 05-06 STF budget.  A motion to approve the budget was made by Adi Karisik.  Ashley McKee seconded the motion. The vote was 9-0 in favor of approving this motion. Action Item:  Dr. Asoodeh and Brett Bova will present the budget to the Vice Presidents. 
 
                     Erik’s Report – Erik Johansen provided a report on the increased use of the Periodic Teaching Lab since hours have been scheduled for its use as an open lab.  To encourage its use for training in addition to teaching, the name of the lab will be changed to the Periodic Teaching and Training Lab.  Action Item:  Dr. Baldwin will submit a notice to the By-Lion, and will add a statement to the Faculty Handbook and Staff Handbooks about this room’s availability for teaching and training.   Action Item: Clarissa will change the lab’s name on all printed materials.  Action Item:  Dr. Asoodeh will send to Clarissa the dates that Admissions needs the PTTL lab for Summer and Fall registration.
 
                     Benches for wireless computing – Dr. Asoodeh and Ashley McKee discussed benches for wireless computing use.  Action Item:  Dr. Asoodeh will provide Ashley with the location of where the benches are needed.
 
                      A motion to adjourn was made by Adi Karisik. Ashley McKee seconded the motion. The vote was 9-0 in favor of this motion. The meeting adjourned at 4:10 p.m. 
 
                     Next Meeting – The next meeting will be held in the summer. Rosalyn Chauvin will coordinate scheduling the meeting.
 
 
 

